
 

 

Neighborhood notification
Street closures for the 2025 Bank of America Shamrock Shuffle

The 44th annual Bank of America Shamrock Shuffle will take place the morning of Sunday, March 23, 2025.  
The race course will pass near your property. Please be advised that the following streets will be 
closed to traffic on Sunday, March 23, between the hours of 7:30 a.m. and 11:30 a.m.* as runners 
pass through the area:
  
Columbus Dr. from Roosevelt Rd. to Grand Ave.  
Grand Ave. from Columbus Dr. to State St.  
State St. from Grand Ave. to Wacker Dr.  
Wacker Dr. from State St. to Washington Blvd.  
Washington Blvd. from Wacker Dr. to State St.  
State St. from Washington Blvd. to Jackson Blvd.  
Jackson Blvd. from State St. to Franklin St.  
Franklin St. from Jackson Blvd. to Harrison St.  
Harrison St. from Franklin St. to Michigan Ave.  
Michigan Ave. from Harrison St. to Roosevelt Rd.  
Roosevelt Rd. from Michigan Ave. to Columbus Dr.
 
*No parking will be allowed on these streets starting at 1 a.m. on Sunday, March 23. Vehicles that are not 
removed from the street by that time will be ticketed and towed. For inquiries about towed vehicles, call 
312.744.4444.

DuSable Lake Shore Dr., Ida B. Wells Dr. and N. Michigan Ave. will remain open.
  
There will be rolling street closures within Grant Park beginning Monday, March 17, through 
Monday, March 24.

Grant Park will be closed to all vehicle traffic from 6 a.m. on Saturday, March 22, to approximately 3 p.m., on 
Sunday, March 23. As in years past, we are working with the Chicago Police Department to ensure that 
street closures follow a “rolling pattern” so that as the last participant passes, the street will reopen and 
traffic will return to normal as quickly as possible. Please make adjustments to your schedule to avoid any 
inconvenience.

If you know of any group, business and/or residents that could benefit from Shamrock Shuffle event 
information and have not been communicated to directly, please contact us at office@shamrockshuffle.com.  
If you would like additional copies of this flyer, please contact our office and we will forward them to you.  
This brochure may also be accessed at: shamrockshuffle.com/streetclosures.
  
Finally, we will distribute approximately 5,000 Street Closure fliers along the race course on Sunday, 
March16, in an effort to further inform the community about the event.
  
We encourage you to join us on race day by cheering on runners along the course or celebrating their 
accomplishments at the Post-Race Party in Grant Park, which is open to the public. For more information 
about the 2025 Bank of America Shamrock Shuffle visit shamrockshuffle.com.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.



Su
nd

ay
, M

ar
ch

 2
3,

 2
02

5

IL4-110-05-04 
110 North Wacker Drive 
Floor 5 – Marathon Suite 
Chicago, IL 60606-1511

Pl
ea

se
 b

e 
ad

vi
se

d 
th

at
 s

tr
ee

ts
 w

ill
 b

e 
cl

os
ed

 t
o 

tr
affi

c 
on

 
S

un
da

y,
 M

ar
ch

 2
3,

 b
et

w
ee

n 
th

e 
ho

ur
s 

of
 7

:3
0 

a.
m

. a
nd

 1
1:

30
 

a.
m

. a
s 

ru
nn

er
s 

pa
ss

 t
hr

ou
gh

 t
he

 a
re

a.

M
or

e 
in

fo
rm

at
io

n 
on

 B
an

k 
of

 A
m

er
ic

a 
Sh

am
ro

ck
 S

hu
ffl

e 
st

re
et

 
cl

os
ur

es
 is

 a
va

ila
bl

e 
at

 s
ha

m
ro

ck
sh

uffl
e.

co
m

/s
tr

ee
tc

lo
su

re
s.


